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Mike/ Heather
 
While reviewing the audit sheet and well file I discovered the attached documentation.  The initial
 release was 5 barrels of oil, the area was scraped up with a backhoe and sampled then backfilled
 with clean material to allow access to the area, according to the initial C-141.  Based on the
 attached information I would like to request closure for 2RP-1658.  If you have any questions please
 let me know.  Thank you
 
Brad Blevins
BOPCO, LP
522 W. Mermod, Suite 704
Carlsbad, NM 88220
Office-575-887-7329
Cell-1-432-214-3704
bblevins@basspet.com
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